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The accompanying memorandum was circulated to some but not

all members of the ISRC. We believe it may clarify some problems

in approving experiments in 18.

Since the memorandum was written, the personnel situation

of our group has been specified. As of September 1974, the

Stony Brook group members present in CERN will be
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We have learned of some possible reservations on the part
of the ISRC regarding approval of the proposed study of the diffractive events
(ISRC/74-15, TISRC/74-9). We wish to set before the members cf the
committee, the position of the Stony Brook Group on this porposal.

We have strongly supported this proposal as physics in which
we have great interest and which we find makes a very logical extension
of previous work in I8. In this we are in full agreement with our
Pisa and CERN colleagnes. What may distinguich our group from our
collaborators is in the degree of committment which we could bring
to this experiment:

) Within the coming weeks the strength of the Stony Brook

team will be doubled. The primary effort of Stony Brook physicists in
the past nonths has been the study of the associatad multiplicity in
events containing a hish n_ photon. Data takine and nrolimincry analycic
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of this data will be completed in the summer of 1974, after which the
analysis effort will be carried by one Ph.D. thesis student and
another physicist in Stony Brook. Thus we foresee that a strong team
will be available for active pursuit of the diffraction experiment.
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(2) The Stonmy Brook team is not a part of the proposal to
study massive u+u" pairs and associated hadrons. IP view of the possible
approval of ihe dif ive study, we feel that our best intercest
scerved by concentra our efforts on this latter experiment. After
ta taking this summer, this would be our prlmary
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(3) Our group has developed experjence in constructing the drift
chambers of the type required for the proton spectrometer. This
includés a prototype chamber constructed in CERN and training of
technical personnel in Stony Brook in chamber building. We would
envision scnding technical support fyom Stony Drook to assist in the

construction phase immedeately after ISRC approval.

We feel confident therefore that together with those who
join the I-8 experiment specifically for the study of diffractive events ,
"we have at present the requisite manpower and technical support to mount
the experiment in the time schedule suggested by the ISRC. We strongly
urge that every possible consideration be given for approval of this
proposal. ' ~



